
DROUGHT PIPELINE PROJECT
DREAMY DRAW RECREATION AREA 

PHOENIX WATER
QUALITY. RELIABILITY. VALUE

Clayton Freed, Project Manager
Phoenix Water

24-HOUR CONSTRUCTION  
HOTLINE: 602-235-2666

CONSTRUCTION EMAIL:  
WATERWORKS@PHOENIX.GOV/PHXWATER        www.phoenix.gov/water

WE NEED YOUR OPINION BY 8/21/2020

Construction of the Drought Pipeline Project will occur along the  
paved bicycle path between between early 2021 and mid 2022.  

After construction, a natural walking path will be installed alongside  
the restored paved bicycle path. The new walking path will either be 

adjacent to the paved path or offset and meandering. 

Please visit www.phoenix.gov/parks and complete a  
short survey no later than Friday, August 21, 2020.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP!
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